
From: Cindy Voltz <cvoltz@capeelizabethschools.org>

Date: Fri, Mar 3, 2023 at 12:33 PM

Subject: [CE SBAC] Presentation from March 2 SBAC Meeting

To: SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte) 
<cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>


Good Morning,


Attached is a copy of the presentation I shared at last night's meeting.


Matt and Chris, will you please post this online with the meeting materials?


Thank You,


Cindy


Cindy Voltz

Member, Cape Elizabeth School Board

Co-Chair, School Building Advisory Committee


-- 

Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about 
town/school department business are classified as public records and may be 
subject to disclosure.
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